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November 29, 2021 

LIXIL Corporation 
Kinya Seto 
Representative Executive Officer, President, and CEO 
(First Section of TSE/NSE, code 5938)  
 
(Contact): 
Kayo Hirano 
Senior Vice President, Leader, Investor Relations Office 
 

Notification of Application for Selection to New Market Segment “Prime Market” on the  
Tokyo Stock Exchange 

 
LIXIL Corporation (hereinafter “LIXIL”) hereby gives notice that it received the results of the initial 
assessment of its compliance with the listing criteria for the new market segments from the Tokyo 
Stock Exchange, Inc. (hereinafter “TSE”) on July 9, 2021. The results confirmed that LIXIL complies with 
the listing criteria for the “Prime Market” as part of the transition to the new market segments, which 
will be implemented by the TSE on April 4, 2022. 
 
Based on the results, LIXIL hereby announces that it submitted the application for selection of the “Prime 
Market” to the TSE today as its Board of Directors today resolved to select the “Prime Market” as the new 
market segment to which LIXIL will transition. 
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